
Honorable Supervisor Parlin,


Please consider this letter a formal notice that I am resigning from my position as 
El Dorado County Planning Commissioner, District 4.  My last day will be on or 
before September 30, 2021. 


After much thought and consideration, I have decided it is best for me to dedicate 
my time to my business and family.


Thank you for the opportunity to continue to represent District 4 for the past 6 
years. It has been a great honor to collaborate with planning staff, fellow 
commissioners, residents, and applicants. I have had the pleasure to meet new 
people who share the same affection I have for El Dorado County. I am also 
grateful for the opportunity I had to visit so many beautiful areas of our county.


I wish you all the best for the remainder of your first term and wish you success on 
your re-election next year. Hopefully the opportunity arises that we can work 
together again in the future. 


Sincerely,

James Williams

El Dorado County Planning Commissioner, District 4
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